
City of Ida Grove 
City Hall 

City Council Special Meeting and Budget Workshop 
December 19, 2017 NOON 

 
Mayor Whiteing called the meeting to order with the following Council Members 

present:  Paul Cates, Gregor Ernst, Ryan Goodman, and Doug Clough.  Scott 
Tomlinson was absent.  Other people in attendance were:  Street Superintendent 
Gerrod Sholty and Deputy Administrator Heather Sweeden.  

Motion by Council Member Cates to approve the agenda, second by Council 
Member Clough.  On a unanimous vote, motion carried. 
  Council discussed possible street projects and maintenance Sholty foresees 
happening in FY2018.  Council is currently working with JEO to form a plan that will help 
the City to determine an order to repair streets in town which are in the most need of 
maintenance and repair.  Sweeden will obtain figures to determine what needs 
budgeted for the street wages line item.  Council will continue working through budgets 
for all the City departments with hope there will be left over money to contribute a higher 
amount to the streets budget.   
 Motion by Council Member Goodman to approve payment of Firemen’s 
Accidental Death and Dismemberment Insurance in the amount of $427.50, seconded 
by Council Member Clough.  On a unanimous vote, motion carried.  
 Motion by Council Member Goodman to adjourn, seconded by Council Member 
Cates.  On a unanimous vote motion carried.   

Meeting adjourned at 12:45 p.m. 
 

___________________________________        ____________________________________ 

Heather Sweeden, Deputy Administrator           Devlun Whiteing, Mayor 


